October 26, 2016

Kelli Becraft

President

AMERICAN LEGION AUXILIARY
P. O. Box 547917

Orlando, FL. 32854-7917

Dear President Kelli:

At the regularly scheduled meeting of Milton Myers Unit #65, held on October 12, 2016,
the members voted unanimously to endorse Mary Beth Marioni for the office of
Eleventh District President for 2017 - 2018.

Mary Beth is a dedicated member of Delray Beach Unit #65 and served us very
effectively as Unit President for two years. She has held several Chairmanships in the
Unit and supported all of our programs and projects. Mary Beth is currently serving as
Eleventh District President and has proven herself to be an outstanding leader and a
great asset to the American Legion Auxiliary.

Members of Unit 65 are proud to endorse Mary Beth Marioni for the office of Eleventh
District President.

Deidre Butler Linda Grevera

Unit President Unit Secretary/Treasurer
Milton Myers Unit #65

263 NE Fifth Avenue

Delray Beach, FL. 33483

I, Mary Beth Marioni, hereby except the nomination of Unit 65 and express my
willingness to serve in the office of Eleventh District President for the year 2017-2018.
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Mary Beth Marioni




